
 
The opening of registration for the 2020-2021 HMHA minor hockey season will be happening 
very soon.  
 
We are all excited and looking forward to seeing all of our players getting back on to the ice. 
There are also some uncertainties as to how the season will unfold as a result of COVID-19.  
 
It is necessary for everyone to know this hockey season will not look like previous seasons. 
There will be changes in every aspect of how this season will progress. 
 
Many of these operational changes are mandated by our stakeholders, Hockey Canada, 
Hockey New Brunswick, the Province of New Brunswick and the Town of Hampton. Compliance 
of these new rules and regulations are a must for our HMHA membership and our community. 
 
HMHA will operate as per the HNB Return to Hockey Guidelines. As we progress through the 
phases, the board of directors will review the changes and adjust our plans accordingly.  
 
The HMHA Board will be working hard to ensure open communication is maintained throughout 
the minor hockey season. We ask all of you to have patience and understanding as we work our 
way through these unprecedented times.  
 
If you have not reviewed the HNB Return to Hockey information, please do. The links are 
included below. 
 
Regards, 
Kristine McLaughlin 
HMHA President  
 
HNB Return to Hockey En: 
https://hnb.ca/images/hnb/2020/pdf/HNB_Return_to_Hockey_guideline1.pdf 
 
HNB Return to Hockey Fr: 
https://hnb.ca/images/hnb/2020/pdf/Lignes_directrices1.pdf 


